
 

    

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 119      Dated   1.12.2020  

To 

The Chairman, 

 Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR,Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat,Kolkata-700156  

 

  Sub:  Distribution of Smart Cards for CPMRSE Beneficiaries of CIL Subsidiaries. 

Dear Sir, 

AIACE welcomes the recent Notice regarding distribution of QR-enabled Smart Cards for the members of the 

Contributory Post-Retirement Medicare Scheme- Executives from 7-12-2020. 

 

We are also aware that digitization process is going on in all subsidiaries and similar data for preparing Smart 

Cards for beneficiaries from subsidiaries are in progress and data have been compiled. In fact, WCL is learnt to 

have introduced these Smart Cards for their beneficiaries much earlier than CIL. 

 

Hence, keeping in mind the inherent advantages associated with Smart Cards, we request that these  data for 

Smart Cards be got transferred from subsidiaries for preparation and distributtion centrally by CIL, HQ. This 

will hasten the process and ensure uniformity in the system. Needless to say that there exists an experienced 

team at CIL to accomplish this work, and will avoid time consuming training process for subsidiaries workforce.  

 

As every month executives are retiring, preparation of Smart cards will remain a continual process. The work 

may be offloaded to subsidiaries at a later stage after clearing the backlog of distribution to existing retirees. 

We request that, let a time frame be fixed, say by the end of current fiscal year, by which Smart Cards should 

be issued by CIL,HQ to all existing retirees. 

 

A move in this direction will help uniformity for all beneficiaries and remove the hidden uncertainties looming 

large over all beneficiaries availing CPRMSE benefits from subsidiaries and they will be assured of timely 

distribution.  

   

Regards, 

          

P. K. Singh Rathor 

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 

 

Cc 

CMDs, All subsidiaries of CIL 


